
 

 

August 30, 2021 
 

 
DCRB CIRCULAR NO. 1001 

 
 

To All Members of the DCRB: 
 

RE: DCRB NEW WEBSITE AND LOGO  
 
 

 
The DCRB is proud to announce the launch of our new website. The new website is part of a multi-year 
plan dedicated to upgrading and improving our product offerings.  The website features the same content 
and functionality as before, but now also incorporates: 
 

• New and improved infrastructure 
• More streamlined and responsive design  
• Multi-device compatibility  
• Simplified navigation 
• Improved search capabilities 

 
Concurrent with this release, the DCRB is also modernizing its logo.  The DCRB has proudly been serving 
the workers compensation community for over 105 years and recognizes the importance of this 
responsibility. Accordingly, the new logo incorporates four distinct squares, with each intending to represent 
our key Delaware stakeholders: insurance carriers, agents and brokers, employers, and regulators.   
 
We encourage you to visit the new site a www.dcrb.com and share your thoughts with us. We hope you 
appreciate the new design and can easily find the areas you frequently visit on our site.  
 
 
For questions regarding the DCRB website, please contact DCRB Central Support at 215-320-4933 or 
centralsupport@dcrb.com. 
 
 
 
   William V. Taylor  
   President 
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Remember to visit our web site at www.dcrb.com for more information about this and 
other topics. 
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